
K99 recipients

Dear Dr. X,

NCI is conducting an analysis of our K99/R00 Pathway to Independence program. As an NCI K99/R00 
awardee, NCI values knowing why you applied and how this career development award helped you 
compete for an independent cancer researcher position. 

In this effort, please complete this 3-question survey at X before March 15th. The survey should take 
approximately 1 minute to complete. 

Thank you, and all the best in 2023!

Susan

Susan Cersosimo, M.A. [C]
Scientific Program Analyst
Center for Cancer Training
National Cancer Institute, NIH
9609 Medical Center Dr.
Bethesda, MD 20892-9707 (Rockville, MD 20850 for courier)
P: 240.276.5629
M: 510.866.7598
E: susan.cersosimo@nih.gov

____________
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Non K99 recipients

Dear Dr. Name,

NCI is conducting an analysis of our K99/R00 Pathway to Independence program and would like to know 
why some cancer researchers do not apply for this career development award. Since you have 
successfully secured a substantial NCI award as an early-stage investigator without applying to the 
K99/R00 program, we seek your input. 

In this effort, please complete this 3-question survey at X before March 15th. The survey should take 
less than 1 minute to complete. 

Thank you, and all the best in 2023!

Susan

Susan Cersosimo, M.A. [C]
Scientific Program Analyst
Center for Cancer Training
National Cancer Institute, NIH
9609 Medical Center Dr.
Bethesda, MD 20892-9707 (Rockville, MD 20850 for courier)
P: 240.276.5629
M: 510.866.7598
E: susan.cersosimo@nih.gov
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